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Phillips Groundbreaking  
By: Beth Kaszuba 
 
 
For Sunbury residents Tracey and Matthew 
Phillips, the rehabbed SUN Habitat house they 
expect to occupy as early as this summer is a 
double blessing. ñWeôd been looking to buy a 
house for... well, I canôt even tell you how long,ò 
says Tracey, who recently joined SUN Habitat 
representatives, family, and friends for a 
groundbreaking ceremony at the property on 
421 N. Second Street. ñWe were running out of 
options.ò Along with looking forward to owning 
the two-bedroom, one-bath house, the Phillips 
family is pleased by the location. Son Christian 
Chapman, 16, grew up attending schools in the 
Shikellamy district. The homeôs location in Sun-
bury will allow him to graduate with his lifelong 
friends.  
 
Tracey notes that she and Matthew have also learned a lot about home improvement 
while putting in their sweat equity hours. ñItôs a lot of work, but really cool,ò Tracey 
says. ñThey completely gutted the house. Itôs like surgery. You can see the bones of the 
house.ò Tracey admits that choosing to purchase an existing home through SUN Habi-
tat, as opposed to buying a newly built property, required some faith. ñBut after we 
were approved [as a partner family], we did a walk through and learned exactly what 
was going to happen.ò In addition, the couple was able to make choices about their fu-
ture home. For example, Tracey and Matthew were given the option of keeping a 
cramped third bedroom or transforming it into more usable storage space. ñIôm a girl, 
so I chose the closet,ò Tracey jokes.  
 
She adds that she is grateful to all of the volunteers ï including family, friends and stu-
dents from Bucknell and Susquehanna universities ï for their efforts at the construc-
tion site. Don Fisher, William Hawkins, and Sarah Jameson deserve special recognition 
for their commitment to moving the project forward. The couple and SUN Habitat 
would also like to thank Wells Fargo for donating the home and the Degenstein Foun-
dation for ongoing financial support. ñThereôs a little baseball field right be-
hind the house, and a good playground half a block up the street,ò Tracey 
adds. ñItôs going to be awesome.ò 



Kauffman family payoff  

By: Beth Kaszuba 
 
When Chris and Marie Kauffman first partnered with our local affiliate of Habitat for 
Humanity 20 years ago, they were both excited and overwhelmed by the prospect of 
helping to build, and then own, a house.  
 
Two decades later, the Kauffmanôs children ï Micah, 27, and Amber, 25 ï are grown 
and living on their own. The couple has five grandchildren. And they are mortgage 
free, thanks to Marieôs decision to work extra shifts at her job in Mifflinburg to sur-
prise Chris by making their final mortgage payment before Christmas 2016. ñWe were 
the very first familyò to partner with our local affiliate of Habitat, Marie explains. ñWe 
love the area, and we love the house. We plan on staying here until God tells us itôs 
time to pack up and move.ò Marie adds that she learned a lot while helping to build the 
familyôs three-bedroom ranch home in Beavertown. ñWe put in more hours than we 
had to,ò she says. ñI did most of the drywall myself. It was a growing experience and a 
learning experience I would never trade.ò  
 
Unfortunately, Marieôs efforts to keep the final mortgage payment a surprise were 
spoiled when someone gained illegal access to Chrisôs bank card. ñAll the money I had 
been gathering was in that account,ò Marie says. ñI just broke down and cried.ò And 
while the bank was able to restore the lost funds, ñthe cat was out of the bag.ò  
 
So what do the Kauffmans do with their extra money, now that theyôre mortgage free? 
ñWe keep making house payments,ò Marie explains. ñBut we make them to ourselves.ò 
The couple plans to use the money they set aside to make updates to their property. 
Walking into their house twenty years ago was ñoverwhelming,ò Marie notes. ñTo walk 
into something we helped build and would someday be our own... We felt so blessed. 
Itôs not a house. Itôs home.ò 
 
 
 



Support Habitat - Opportunities this spring 

By: Carrie Decker 
 
There are plenty of opportunities this spring to give your support to SUN Habitat! We 

have a few fundraising partnerships listed below to put on your calendar. We appreci-

ate all of those who donated their time and money in 2016! In addition to the below 

partnerships, SUN Habitat always accepts individual and group volunteers as well as 

lunch donations for our volunteers! Because of our ongoing commitment to complete 

two builds (or rehabs) a year, we also accept land and home donations. Please email us 

at info@sunhabitat.org to learn more and check out our updated website at sunhabi-

tat.org to find more information about volunteering, donations, and even applications 

to be a partner family! 

 

¶ Join us March 8th and 9th, 2017 for the First Community Foundation Partnership of 

Pennsylvaniaôs 30-hour regional fundraising event called Raise the Region. FCFP, 

in partnership with Blaise Alexander Family Dealerships, will be launching a 30-

hour fundraising event starting on Wednesday, March 8th at 6 p.m. through 11:59 

p.m. on Thursday, March 9th. The public is encouraged to visit 

www.raisetheregion.org and select the participating nonprofit(s) of your choice to 

support and your gift will be stretched by a generous contribution from Blaise Alex-

ander Family Dealerships. Your donation(s) can also help raise additional support 

for the nonprofits selected by qualifying them for monetary prizes. All gifts are tax 

deductible and will help make your favorite nonprofitôs mission possible. Find us at 

Habitat for HumanityðSnyder Union and Northumberland.  

 

¶ If you are an eligible Thrivent Financial member and have Choice Dollars available 

to direct, please keep SUN Habitat in mind! The Thrivent Choice Dollars helps 

members of Thrivent Financials make a positive impact in their communities. With 

Thrivent Choice, you can recommend where some of Thrivent Financialôs charita-

ble outreach funds go. Choice Dollars Expire on March 31st. For more information 

or to direct your Choice Dollars, call 800-847-4386 and say ñThrivent Choiceò at 

the prompt, or visit Thrivent.com/thriventchoice. The individual recommendations 

you make through Choice Dollars can make a profound impact. 

 

mailto:info@sunhabitat.org
http://www.raisetheregion.org


Support Habitat - Opportunities this spring (continued) 

¶ AmazonSmile is a simple and automatic way for you to support SUN Habitat every 

time you shop at Amazon, at no cost to you. In fact, you can use your existing Ama-

zon account! The AmazonSmile Foundation donates 0.5% of the purchase price of 

your eligible AmazonSmile purchases to your designated nonprofit. Find us on Am-

azon Smile at smile.amazon.com/ch/23-2672814 as we are listed as Union-Snyder 

Habitat for Humanity. 

¶ Did you know that you can donate a vehicle and support SUN Habitat at the same 

time? With Habitat for Humanityôs Cars for Homes program, you can donate cars, 

trucks, motorcycles, recreational vehicles, snowmobiles, farm equipment, construc-

tion equipment, boats and airplanes to support your local Habitat for Humanity. 

100% of the net proceeds from the sale of your donated vehicle will be used by your 

SUN Habitat to build and repair affordable homes. You may qualify for a tax deduc-

tion for donating a vehicle. Itôs a fast and easy process that you can start by emailing 

carsforhomes@habitat.org or call the hotline at 877-277-4344. There is also a dona-

tion wizard to help you through the process online at www.humanity.org/support/

donate-your-car. The Habitat team will ask you to provide information such as ve-

hicle make, model, vehicle identification number and current mileage. If your vehi-

cle is accepted, you can schedule your car to be picked up. 30% of cars donated to 

Habitat are recycled for materials or sold for reusable parts. 

 
Your donations through any of these wonderful partnerships will help with these pur-
chases: 

ß $25 - Three sheets of drywall 
ß $50 - Five gallons of paint 
ß $75 - Two large rolls of insulation 
ß $100 - An interior door 
ß $250 - A window 
ß $350 - All the nails needed to build the entire house 
ß $500 - All the paint needed to paint the entire house 
ß $800 - A bathroom  
ß $2500 - Kitchen cabinets 

 
 
 

mailto:carsforhomes@habitat.org
http://www.humanity.org/support/donate-your-car
http://www.humanity.org/support/donate-your-car


WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR   

GENEROSITY & DEDICATION TO THE  

SNYDER-UNION NORTHUMBERLAND  

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY! 

Hope Club  
Daniel & Rebecca Pascarela 

Loretta Roberson 
Phillip & Renee Sosland 
Charles & Martha Root 

Jennifer Carr 
John and Judith Peeler 

Charles &  Geraldine Klingler 
H. Marlene Grim 
Carol & Larry Snook 
Bill & Phyllis Burns 
Anne & David Goehring 

Thomas & Harriet Bresenhan 
Sherri L. Patterson 

David & Margaret Wilder 
James & Judy Dryden 
James & Dianne Smith 

Dianne& James McCormick 
Jerrell & Catherine Habegger 

Margaret Moyer 
Donna Bennick 
Leona Martin 
Karen M. Erdley 

Charles & Martha Root 
Rev. Peter & Ruth Bergstresser 

Susan & Robert Caryl 
David & Vickie Heberlig 
Brian & Sharon Wagner 
Linda & James Forster 
Margaret Bishop 

United Lutheran Church of Sunbury  
  

Foundation Club  
Diane & Jesse Hackenberg 
Richfield Lions Club  

Christ Evangelical Lutheran Church  
Sharon & Jeff Koppel  

William & Barbara Remaley 
Trinity United Methodist Church  
Saint Johns United Church of Christ  
Faith United Methodist Church  
David & Janice Pearson 

Mary Russin 
Trinity United Methodist Church - Winfield  

First Baptist Church  
Emmanuel United Church of Christ  

Alvin Leitzel 

David& Joan Faust 
Gerald Stauffer 

Michael & Sally Kobus 
Fred & Donnell Kelly, Jr. 
James & Carol Black 

Lois Svard &  Peter Karl Kresl 
Steven Miller & Ellen Gauthier 

Anna Marie Wetzel 
United Lutheran Church Thrivent  
Todd and Jennifer Troxell 
Richard & Donna Constant 
Stephen& Debbie Dagle 
Scott & Jennifer Henderson 
Robert & Diane Wert 
Carol Giesen 

Gary & Elizabeth Finke 
Linda Brown 

 
Dream Club  

Christ Church of Beaver Springs  
Michael Wilson 

The First Presbyterian Church - Lewisburg  
Mustard Seed   

Timothy & Cathy Eichner 
Carrie Decker 
Terrance Howson 
Jeffrey & Nina Goff 

Northumberland National Bank  
Christ Evangelical Lutheran Church  
Northumberland County Thrivent  
United in Christ Lutheran Church  

  
Top Donors  
M & T Bank  
Santander Bank  
Wells Fargo  

Degenstein Foundation  
John Family Foundation  
PPL Corporation  

Susquehanna University -Student Chapter  
Bucknell University - Student Chapter  
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Board of Directors 

Jeremy Fertig - President 

Chris Schlieder - Vice-President 

Todd Troxell - Treasurer 

Holly Paige - Secretary 

Carrie Decker - Communications Chair 

Beth Kaszuba - Communications 

Gerald Stauffer - Site Selection/Finance 

Doug Gemberling  - Construction 

Ruth Ann Bromfield - General Board  

Brenda Doebler - Family Selection 

Jim Murphy - General Board  

Jennifer Carr - General Board  

 


